
Privacy Policy 

 

This notice provides LETA's policy regarding the nature, purpose, use and sharing of any information 

collected via this Web site.  The information you provide on a LETA web site will be used only for its 

intended purpose. We will protect your information consistent with the principles of the Privacy Act, the e-

Government act of 2002, and the Federal Records Act.  

 

Submitting information is strictly voluntary. By doing so, you are giving LETA your permission to use the 

information for the intended purpose, the Emergency Alert System in Larimer County. If you do not want 

to give LETA permission to use your information, simply do not provide it. However, not providing certain 

information may result in LETA's inability to provide you with the expanded notification services you 

desire.  

 

LETA is not collecting information for commercial marketing. We will only share your information with our 

provider for Emergency Alert Services, Everbridge.  LETA never creates individual profiles or gives your 

information to any private organization.  

 

 

 

Security Notice  

 

For site security purposes and to ensure that this Web service remains available to all users, this system 

employs software programs that monitor network traffic to identify unauthorized attempts to upload or 

change information. If such monitoring reveals evidence of possible abuse or criminal activity, such 

evidence may be provided to appropriate law enforcement officials.  

 

Unauthorized attempts to upload or change information on LETA's servers are strictly prohibited and may 

be punishable by law, including under the Computer Fraud and Abuse Act of 1986 and the National 

Information Infrastructure Protection Act of 1996.  

 



 

Accessibility Statement  

 

We continually strive to ensure on the pages on this Web site are accessible to individuals with disabilities 

in accordance with Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act. If you have any difficulty viewing any page with 

adaptive technology, please contact the webmaster for this site. 
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